
Future Opportunities 

(4.21.24—4.27.24) 
 

4.21.24    9:45  am Sunday School 

        11:00  am Worship Service  

    2:00  pm C.A.R.E. 

4.24.24    5:30  pm Children’s Choir 

    6:00  pm Family Night Supper 

    6:00  pm Youth In Action 

    6:30  pm TeamKid 

     7:00  pm Quarterly Business Mtg.  

4.26.24     6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study 

This Week’s Opportunities 

(4.14.24—4.20.24) 
 

4.14.24    9:15  am Sunday School Breakfast—Koinonia 

    9:45  am Sunday School 

        11:00  am Worship Service  

    2:00  pm C.A.R.E. 

4.15.24   10:00 am WMU Leader’s Mtg. 

    6:00  pm AHG—Troop 

4.16.24    VISION ARITLES DUE 

    6:30  pm Armstrong Circle 

4.17.24    5:30  pm CYM Supper 

    6:00  pm Children’s Choir 

    6:00  pm Youth In Action 

    6:30  pm TeamKid 

     6:30  pm Adult Bible Study   

     7:30  pm Adult Choir 

4.18.24   10:00  am Acree Circle 

4.19.24     6:30  pm Youth Event/Game Night 

    6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study 

4.20.24    9:00  am Quilting Grp. 

 

CHURCH EMAIL: 
office@gpbc.church 

 
CHURCH WEBSITE:  GPBC.church 

 

Online Giving:  GPBC.church/give 
Live Service Streaming:  GPBC.church/media 
(or just click “Watch Live” on the homepage) 

 

With over 20 years in music ministry, 

Sacred Harmony is singing to sold out 

crowds and garnering attention all across 

the nation with their own unique sound. 

The Tennessee based trio has captivated 

crowds with their stage performance 

while ushering them into a place of 

worship through the message they deliver. 

Janet Weaver, Brian Scott and Therese 

Bellamy have taken their collective talent 

can combined it with numerous musical 

styles to create a progressive sound that is 

truly their own. Sacred Harmony’s music 

is truly “relevant” to the hearts and lives 

of the people they minister to night after 

night. 

Whether they are performing at sold out 

theatres or ministering at a small country 

church, Sacred Harmony continues to 

make fans and impact lives everywhere 

they go and are sure to be a group to 

watch on the Gospel Music Scene. 

Sacred Harmony 
Concert 

Sunday, April 28 at 6p 

ATTENTION ALL GPBC COOKS! 

There is a need for our church to come 
together to provide meals two times a week for 
our dear friends, Doug and Chris Blaylock. 

There is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex if you would like to 
participate in meeting this need. You can cook a meal, join others 
in providing a meal or deliver a meal from a local eatery. There 
are no food allergies. 

If you have any questions or delivery problems, contact  
Ann Hogge at 804.642.6846 

Please pray about helping in this ministry. 



April 7, 2024 

Membership 352  Sunday School Enroll.   95   

11a  Worship 76 Sunday School Attend. 54 

General Receipts $   7,305.00 Benevolence Fund $         50.00 

Regular Offering $   7,305.00 Building Fund $       100.00 

Online Giving $      393.79 Online Van Fund $         99.01 

 

April Tellers:  Lynn Walton & Judy Cahoon 
 
 

April Usher:  Leslie Belvin, Jimmy Diggs 

  Amy Martin, Gus Saunders 

  Today:            Next Week: 
 

Older Child:  M. Wagner & B. Wagner D. Gandee & M. McNeil 

Young Child:      Theresa Svoboda S. Saunders & B. Keller 

Infant Nursery:  J. Worth & E. Evans Sharon Warren 

SS Nursery:  J. Worth & E. Evans Sharon Warren 

Deacon:   Bill Breeden Leslie Belvin 

Anniversaries: 
 

NONE 

Birthdays:   
 

4.15  Stewart Wood 

4.18  Pearl Goude 

4.19  Samantha West 

4.20  L.T. Wells 

Please pray for our Deacon of the Week, Bill Breeden, and his church 

families:  Keith Belvin, Mark Boykin, Elizabeth Bynum, Mike Crawford, 

David Crummett, Betty Jane Duncan, Jason Fitzgerald, Pearl Goude, 

Barbara Lewis, Barry Milligan, Martha Robbins, Theresa Svoboda, 

L.T. Wells, J.C. West, Stewart Wood, David Worth, Jr. 

Officers, committees and individuals who would like to 
present business items for the Church to consider at the 
next quarterly business meeting are requested to contact 
Keith Belvin (Moderator) at wkbelvin@verizon.net or 
804.815.7509 prior to Friday, April 19, 2024. 

We plan to publish an agenda on Sunday, April 21st for 
the Regular Business Meeting to be held on 
Wednesday, April 24, 2024.  Thank You, Keith Belvin  

YOUNGER CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

VOLUNTEER NEED   

The Nominating Committee has a 11a Worship Service 

opening to serve with the Younger Children’s Church. 

If interested in filling this position, please contact: 

Nominating Chairman—Paul Greggs 804.815.8279 

OR 

Church Office office@gpbc.church 

The Personnel Committee will present a recommendation to 

approve revisions to the Background Check Policy at the 

Quarterly Business Meeting on April 24, 2924.  These 

revisions include changes to the method of performing the 

background checks and implement credit checks on certain 

individuals who have access to the church finances. 

Copies of the existing Policy and the revised Policy are 

available at the Information Center in the Narthex. 


